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We received an allegation that an NSF employee had improperly directed award funds to his home 
institution. Our investigation included interviews with NSF Ethics officials. A review of NSF award 
documentation indicated that the Subject was not involved in the approval process when the award to 
his home institution was being reviewed and/or recommended for approval, did not participate in any 
supplemental awards within the scope of the primary award, and did not participate in any other 
matters involving the Subject’s home institution. Thus, the allegation was not substantiated.  
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 


